
THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Good afternoon. I cannot
believe it is Friday again-
the weeks are going so
fast! On Monday, we were
joined in assembly by Ruth
from Bethel Community
Larder to prepare for our
upcoming Harvest Festival
on the 21st of October. The
festival will be led by our
Year 6 children, and we’re
looking forward to a
meaningful celebration of
the season and giving
back to the community.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 11th October 2024

INSET day (no children in
school)- Monday 14th October

HALF TERM: Monday 28th
October- Friday 1st November

Individual photos- 10th
October/ siblings on 11th (wear
school uniform on these days)
Parents evenings- 25th/ 26th
November:
25th- Sunbeams/
1N/1BM/2F/3H/4K/6WW
26th – Rainbows/ 2S/ 3R/
4R/5O/5N/6S   

Monday 16th December- EYFS
2pm Christmas performance
Tuesday 17th December-
Rocksteady performance

Wednesday 18th December-
Y1/2/3 performances to
parents- 9.30am/ 2pm and
5.30pm ‘Christmas around the
world’
Thursday 19th December-
Y4/5/6 performances-
9.30am/2pm and 5.30pm

Friday 20th December-
Christmas Lunch
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A huge congratulations to our school netball
team, who performed exceptionally well in
their first set of games for this academic
year, coming joint first! The team will now
advance to play at Penryn College. A big

thank you to Mr. Shaughnessy for organising
and accompanying the team, and to Mrs.

Price for all her hard work in preparing the
children.

Lastly, a quick reminder that this coming
Monday is an INSET day, so children will

enjoy a long weekend while staff are busy
with training.

Warm regards

Mrs French



What does it mean to be
kind?

T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Botallack      

18/10

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 2f!  
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House Point Results
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Year 3 enjoyed a wonderful
performance from some of our
sensational writers. The children
innovated Leon and the Place

Between. We believe their versions
were even better than the original!

In Year 1, we have been exploring 2D
shapes. The children worked in pairs to
play ‘guess the shape’ and they were

able to use lots of fantastic
mathematical vocabulary. Great work,

Year 1!

Year 2
In Year 2 we have been working

collaboratively to create a bank of ideas
for our sequel to Goldilocks and the Three

Bears. We discussed our ideas and
recorded them to help us develop a plan

for our writing next week.

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams
In EYFS, we have been
focusing on balance

during P.E. We’ve been
trying hard to keep the

beanbags on our heads!



The year 5s enjoyed a practical
science lesson this week - looking
at how plants can reproduce with

only one parent. They learnt about
clones, cuttings, runners and tubers.
The children are going to monitor
the progress of the plants in the

next few weeks. Ask them to see if
they can explain the science to you. 

This week in year 4, we acted out Tadeo
Jones in our English lesson! The children

took on the roles of narrators and
explorers, they tiptoed through the

temple, discovered hidden treasures, and
escaped just in time. It was a fantastic
way to practice storytelling, teamwork,

and imagination!

Year 4

Year 6
This week, Year 6 played the parts

of characters from our new unit
‘The Lighthouse’. They pretended to
be the ship’s captain, the lighthouse
keeper and villagers of Podsbury.

They were interviewed in role about
the events and had a lot of fun

playing these roles.

Year 5





Polite notices about parking
and driving around the school

area: 

Please be aware that the car park to the left of
the school is reserved for staff parking only -

this cannot be used as a pick up / drop off
point. 

Please do not park directly opposite or on the
school exit. There have been a few ‘near miss’

incidents with children and cars due to parking.

Thank you to those of you who park
thoughtfully in our main school park - allowing

others to occupy all of the spaces in the car
park.

Please be mindful of your speed while dropping
off and exiting school premises. A reminder that

it is a one way system. Thank you.



‘Non school uniform day' on the last
day of this half term- Friday 25th

October.

50p contribution for wearing own
clothes on this day.



This Harvest Festival we are asking for food
donations to the Bethel Community Larder. If you

are able to, could you send your child in with an item
of food that doesn't need to go in the fridge (non

perishable) by Friday 18th October. Bethel
Community larder opens it doors every Tuesday
from 9:30 am. The project exists to combat food
waste one bag at a time and to provide food to

those who need it.

Many food banks require a voucher or referral ,this
project is unique because you do not need either.

Anyone can access the project and also take
advantage of Community café. Everything in the

community Cafe is sourced through the Community
Larder and it’s all FREE!

Could you make a difference in your community?
By donating to the project at this harvest time - you

will be making a difference however big or small?

Harvest festival




